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Comments: The integrity of Bob Marshall Wilderness is to protect the wilderness perspective of the park --

it is not to be involved or promote any specific group or entity.

 

The Reauthorization does not include specific information in the outfitter and guide permit

such as the permitted service days compared to the actual use for each permit; annual inspections;

public complaints/comments about the campsite or its outfitter/operator.  NEPA documents and

information on service levels are any allocations in the Wilderness Complex should be  included.

Each outfitter camp must have a campsite management plan.  

 

Because there is so much daily usage  in those specific areas that are most popular, a Categorical

Exclusion should not be used by the Forest Service when renewing any outfitter permits.  

 

This area is pristine and must be preserved in its present condition no matter how many groups

want access.  Limited access should be managed for the best interest of the area.  So many 

special use outfitters  for 10 years means there should be protection from commercial

groups.  The integrity of this Wilderness is the most important thing.  We cannot replace this

beautiful area.  There should be some provision made for reviews should the occasion arise

that specific goals to keep the area are  not being met.  


